## OXFORD CENTRE FOR POSTGRADUATE HEBREW STUDIES 45 St Giles, Oxford OX1 3LW, England (0865) 511869

FROM THE FELLOW IN YIDDISH STUDIES

Dr Florence Guggenheim-Grünberg Kurfirstenstrasse 23 8002 Zürich

17 January 1985

Dear Dr Guggenheim,

I trust this letter finds you thriving and creating as always.

I am writing to extend a very warm and cordial invitation to you to participate and read a paper before the first annual Oxford Winter Symposium in Yiddish Language and Literature to be held on 16 and 17 December 1985 at Oxford on the topic Origins of the Yiddish Language.

We would be most honoured and delighted if you are able to participate. Should this not be possible, we would be most happy to arrange for your paper to be read before the Symposium. I very much hope you can participate.

Finally, I was wondering if we could possibly purchase two additional copies of your masterly *Jiddisch auf alemannischem* Sprachgebiet. If this is possible, please have the publisher make the bill out to 'Oxford Programme in Yiddish' at the above address.

I very much look forward to the honour and pleasure of meeting with you personally.

With every good wish Yours sincerely

Dr Dovid Katz

PS: I credited you most warmly in the Introduction to my thesis for your kindness in corresponding with me some years ago on questions of Yiddish vocalism. Many thanks again!